
We are offering after school homework help and tutoring for 

elementary age students. Our volunteers have experience in  

education and would like to share their time and expertise to 

work with students who might need a little extra help. This   

is free to the community but we ask that a parent stays     

with their child during the tutoring. You can come               

for the whole time or just a portion. 

Thursdays, 4-6 pm 

Starting March 2024 

"The Stanwood-Camano School District has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, activities or organiza-
tions announced in this flier, and undertakes no responsibility to supervise these events. This information is provided as a 
community service at the request of the event sponsor and organizer. This is not a district sponsored or endorsed event."  

 

TO REGISTER or Questions contact:  

Christina Stevens 

425-344-8961 

CedarhomeKidz@gmail.com 


